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Council = November 19, 2024

From: Adelina Bellisario

To: L CW(1) — Report No. 37 Item No. 16
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Agenda 5.2 November 5th 2024

Date: November-04-24 3:12:50 PM

From: Adwoa Kesewa Appiah_

Sent: Monday, November 04, 2024 12:38 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Re: Agenda 5.2 November 5th 2024

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully

examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing
email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hello,

I live in the Bolton gateway area and the trucks on Albion Vaughan road go at such a high
speed that residents getting out of our neighborhood and the Dovaston road neighborhood

are always scared.
School buses ply this road so imagine parents concern and worry each time we hear the

trucks.

These heavy trucks speed on the Albion-Vaughan road day and night at such high speed we
can barely sleep with our windows opened.

Besides the noise pollution, there is the constant trucks fuel pollution for resident living

besides these roads.

Also because there are many trucks plying this road illegal truck depots are popping out on
farm lands near this road and these truck yards can serve as a place for keeping cars stolen
from our neighrhood- my neighbour had teenagers break into her house last year demanding
their car keys. These yards are breading car theft in our neighborhood.

I moved here almost 6 years ago and OPP/YRP used to patrol this road but not anymore.
We need some calmness on this road especially where there are houses and the illegal

truck depots gone.

Thank you for listening.
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Kind regards,
Adwoa
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